
 

 

The H. MARTIN FOUNDATION Far East Humanitarian Services (HMF) is planning 
to establish their International Main Headquarters in collaboration with the 
Government of the United States of America.  I am asking you to stand behind the 
establishment of H. MARTIN FOUNDATION Far East Humanitarian Services USA 
as the International Main Headquarters and help set up branch offices in every 
state.  

With unemployment on the rise and educational costs at an all-time high, I ask 
you to promote common sense, job-creation and affordable educational 
programs. I am writing this petition to urge you to support the humanitarian 
projects and programs of the H. MARTIN FOUNDATION Far East Humanitarian 
Services. 

These projects and programs would open up Educational Opportunities that are 
becoming more difficult to attain, such as:  

Free Childcare Centers with professional staff providing services 24 hours per 
day, 7 days a week;  

Before and After School Programs that are needed at our school districts to give 
our children and students a place to go before and/or after school and learning 
programs that are lacking or being discontinued;  

Scholarship Programs at all levels of education to help increase the quality of 
education, especially in the economically challenged school districts; 

Employment opportunities and training to help bring back to many people the 
dignity that they have lost in the current economy. 

Millions of families are adversely affected by the current economic situation and 
we can't wait any longer!  We recognize, as a government elected official, you are 
working on making the necessary changes to improve the present condition.  
Now, I am writing to elicit your support by asking you to take a position that will 
hasten and bring economic solutions to the problems of the nation which H. 
MARTIN FOUNDATION Far East Humanitarian Services' Resources and Programs 
can provide. 

Sincerely,  

 



 


